
Happily Offering 
$2,000, on Behalf of 

the MGCSA, 
Towards 

GCSAA Research 
are MGCSA President, 

E. Paul Eckholm,CGCS, 
second from left, and 

MGCSA Vice-President 
Rick Fredericksen, CGCS., 

second from right. 
Accepting the check are 

Ray Anderson, Chairman 
of the Board of GCSAA 
Trustees, left, and new 

GCSAA President R. Scott 
Woodhead, CGCS 

While in the 
Giving Mood, 
Paul and Rick 
Gave $3,000 to the 
USGA for Research. 
Pictured with the 
Minnesotans are 
Michael P. Kenna, Ph.D., 
Director, Green Section 
Research, and Robert C. 
Vavrek, Jr., Agronomist, 
North Central Region. 
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